
 

Oklahoma Association for Environmental Education 
 

P.O. Box 2382, Stillwater, OK  74076-2382 

"In the end, we will conserve only what we love. We will love only what we understand.  
We will understand only what we are taught."      --Baba Dioun 

 
 
 
November 20, 2001 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Exhibitor, 
 
Please join us for the Seventh Annual Oklahoma Environmental Education (OKAEE) Expo at 
the Oklahoma City Metro-Tech Conference Center on February 7, 2002. You are invited to set-
up a display table to share your organization’s educational materials. 
 
The theme for this year's conference is “Green, What Does It Mean? Greening Your Backyard, 
Business, Campus and Curriculum."  Additionally, this year's keynote speaker will be John C. 
Ryan. Ryan is co-author of the book, STUFF, The Secret Lives of Everyday Things. 
 
Enclosed is an information sheet and an application for exhibit space. Please read each of 
these carefully. If there are any additional questions, do not hesitate to contact me at 405-702-
4113 or melissa.sims@deq.state.ok.us.  Exhibit reservations will be accepted through January 
16, 2002. Space is limited.  
 
We consider your participation to be a very important part of our conference success. We look 
forward to seeing you in February. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Melissa J. Sims 
OKAEE EXPO 2002 
Exhibits Coordinator 
 


